

DELIBERATION

The Electors and Ratepayers of the Parish of the Vale have met at the Douzaine Room on this 22nd day of March 2023, and have transacted the following business:-

Apologies received from Mrs Denise Cohu, Mr Richard Digard.

- 1. The Parochial Cemetery Accounts for 2022 Pour
- 2. Messrs. Lince Salisbury as Auditors for the Parochial Cemetery Accounts for 2023.

Proposed by

Mrs M Harris

Seconded by Mr D Bradshaw

- 3. Constables Accounts for 2022 Pour
- 4. Voted in favour of the items detailed in item 4 of the Publication totalling:
 - £250,755 to be levied by means of Owners Rate in 2023 as per Tax on Real Property unit value of the Cadastre Categories as listed - Pour
 - b) £392,791 to be levied by means of Refuse Rate in 2023 to be equally apportioned between each Habitable Unit Pour
- 5. a) Voted in favour of 4 as above together with that amount approved at the meeting convened by the Rector and Church Wardens Pour
 - b) Voted in favour for the Constables to apply to the Royal Court for a Remède to levy the aforesaid sums Pour
- 6. To take such measures as the Electors and Ratepayers have deemed advisable, viz:-

JS – rumour going around regarding the toilets at the cemetery being locked overnight. MvdT of the Cemetery Committee confirmed this had been discussed at their latest meeting, but was only a suggestion.

RL requested that the Cemetery Committee discuss this before closing them.

There being no further business the meeting closed with a Benediction by the Senior Constable

Signed

Mr R.A. Leale

Senior Constable – 22nd March 2023